Elmer, Linda

From:

Dawn McCarthy dmccarthy@milwaukeepreservation.org

Sent:

Tuesday, December 10, 2019 9:08 AM

To:

Elmer, Linda

Subject:

Re: The permanent historic designation decision at yesterday's HPC meeting

Hi Linda,

I do not wish to appeal the decision to deny permanent historic designation for the Garner Ranney Schutz House.

Thanks very much for your reminder.

Best wishes,

Dawn McCarthy

On Tue, Dec 10, 2019 at 9:04 AM Elmer, Linda < lelmer@milwaukee.gov > wrote:

Per the Code, you also have appeal rights for the denial of the permanent historic designation.

Do you want me to send you the letter so you can pursue those appeal rights or do you also wish to withdraw this nomination?

If you appeal, the decision would be heard by the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee.

Thanks - Linda

Linda Elmer

Staff Assistant

City of Milwaukee

200 E. Wells St.

Milwaukee, WI 53202

lelmer@milwaukee.gov

414-286-2231

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email disclaimer